
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Frithville Newsletter 
Friday 19th January 2018 

Frithville Primary School 
Frithville, Boston,  

Lincolnshire PE22 7EX 
 

Telephone /Fax: 01205 750291 
louise.moy@frithville.lincs.sch.uk 
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Dear Parent/s and Guardians, 

Table Tennis: 
Last night we took 4 players from Frithville and New York to take part in a table tennis tournament at Thomas Middlecott 
Academy. It was an exciting evening and some great table tennis was played. Our highest ranked players at the end of the 
evening were Ali Virk who finished 14th overall in the boys’ competition and Olivia Barker who finished 3rd overall in the girls’ 
competition. 

   
Legacy Challenge: 
Olivia and Lola are your School Legacy Sport Ambassadors, 
On Monday each child received a booklet about the Legacy Challenge and if you were wondering what it is about here is a little 
bit of information about it. Your child will be doing a range of games and dance routines throughout the year, as well as many 
other sporting activities at break and lunch. They will be able to perform some of their dance routines in assembly on a Friday for 
parents. There will be certificates when children have completed a task/activity at home or at school. Everyone gets a certificate 
as they complete their tasks. When they play the games that we have arranged, children must be polite and help others. This 
week, we started a football tournament with the help of Mr Dennison. 
Thank you so much for taking the time to read this. Lola and Olivia. 

Parking: 
A request from the Parish Council please. 
The verge on the far of the road is very churned up at the moment. Could parents please park on the near side of the road, the school 
side. Not only will this allow the verge on the far to recover, but it will also ease the flow of traffic at peak times, avoiding cars on both 
sides of the road. It is also safer for the children as there is a footpath in this side. Thank you. 

A request from the taxi firms please. 
At peak times, at the start of school and home time, could the bus layby please be left free for the taxi companies to drop off the children 
that they are responsible for. Thank you 

Parent Governor for Frithville: 
We are looking for a new Parent Governor to represent Frithville on the Federation Governing Body. If you are interested please complete 
the short application form that was sent out last week and return to school before Friday 26th January 2018. Thank you 

 

Headteacher Awards: 
Charlie Gittos For fantastic listening skills 
Leah Baines For fantastic listening skills 
Jessica Ling For fantastic listening skills 
Shelby Berwick For fantastic listening skills 
Jaxon Maplethorpe For fantastic listening skills 
Erin Westby For asking good questions about grammar issues in English 
William Johnson For good work with problems in maths 
Harriet Cooper For good work with problems in maths 
Emily Pye For suggesting a good word in phonics 

House Points Winners 
 

Lancasters  
 388 

Shining Star Awards: 
Megan Clarke For excellent independent writing this term 
Isobel Smith For effort in guided reading lessons 
Lille Ruck For always having a good attitude towards her learning 
  
  

Dates for your diary: 
End of Term 3 Friday 9th February 2018 
Start of Term 4 Monday 19th February 2018 
Parents’ Evening Tuesday 20th March 2018 
End of Term 4 Wednesday 28th March 2018 
Start of Term 5 Monday 16th April 2018 
KS2 SATS Week Mon 14th May 2018 – Thurs 17th May 2018 
End of Term 5 Friday 25th May 2018 
Start of Term 6 Monday 6th June 2018 
Whitby Residential Tues 5th June 2018 – Fri 8th June 2018 
End of Term 6 Wednesday 20th July 2018 
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